
 
 

 

 
 
26 August 2014 
 
By Email 
 
Dear Fabrizio/Gabriele 
 
Prepared or preserved tomatoes from Italy 
 
I refer to your letter dated 16 August 2014 received by the Anti-Dumping Review Panel on 18 August 
2014.  
  
A number of interested parties have put to me that there should be a further round of submissions after 
the re-investigation by the Anti-Dumping Commission has been completed. This would 
allow interested parties to respond to any further or different findings made by the Commission.  
  
I have reviewed the arguments put forward and I am grateful to those who addressed the legislative 
provisions, subsection 269ZZK(4) and (4A) of the Customs Act.  However, I have come to the view 
that the legislation does not give a Panel member discretion to allow further submissions beyond those 
made pursuant to section 269ZZJ. Detailed reasons for this view will be provided with the report to the 
Parliamentary Secretary. 
 
Yours truly 
  

 
Ms Joan Fitzhenry 
Panel Member 
Anti-Dumping Review Panel 
 
 
 


